December 27, 2018

DR. LORNA G. BUGAYONG
Schools Division Superintendent
Department of Education (DepEd)
Dagupan City

Advance Happy New Year!

To give thanks to the Lord almighty for all the bounties He has bestowed on us
and to have a good start to perform tasks ahead of us, a Thanksgiving Mass is
scheduled on January 3, 2019 (Thursday) at the City Plaza at 7:45 o'clock in
the morning.

A courtesy call to the City Mayor shall proceed afterwards at the 2 Flr., City
Museum.

The mayor will be happy to meet you on the abovementioned date and venue.
Since there will be other agencies coming to see the mayor on said day, she will
be entertaining visitors on a first-come, first served basis.

Thank you and please accept the undersigned’s warm regards.

Very truly yourg,

ATTY. FARAH MARIE G. DECANO
City Admifustrator
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